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IPFA/PEI 19th International Workshop on 

“Surveillance and Screening of Blood Borne Pathogens”

In collaboration with the Hungarian National Blood Transfusion Service

 	

23-24 May 2012 
Budapest Marriott Hotel, Budapest, Hungary



This annual international workshop, jointly organised by the 
International Plasma Fractionation Association (IPFA) and the  
Paul-Ehrlich-Institut (PEI) has become widely recognised as an  
authoritative international scientific meeting for discussion of  
developments concerning the microbiological safety of blood and 
blood products. The meeting attracts internationally recognised 
experts from blood services, regulatory agencies and industry.
 
The Scientific Programme Committee includes the following persons:
 
Prof. J.-P. Allain (University of Cambridge, UK)
Dr Baroti-Toth (HNBTS, Hungary)
Dr M. Busch (Blood Systems Research Institute, USA)
Dr I. Hewlett (FDA CBER, USA)
Dr N. Lelie (Lelie Research, France)
Dr. M. Nübling (PEI, Germany)
Dr J. Saldanha (Roche Diagnostics, USA)
Dr H. Zaaijer (Sanquin Blood-borne Infections, The Netherlands)
Dr G. Zerlauth (Baxter, Austria)
 
We look forward to seeing you in Budapest!

For further information or to register your interest in this meeting, 
please contact the IPFA secretariat. We will also keep you informed on 
the forthcoming meeting on the Events section of the IPFA website: 
www.ipfa.nl.
 
IPFA secretariat
Plesmanlaan 125
NL-1066 CX Amsterdam
The Netherlands
Tel. +31 20 512 3561
E-mail: ipfa@sanquin.nl
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